
employee spotlight

Introducing Maddie Bourg our Spotlight Employee for the 
month.  Maddie lives in Britt and attends West Hancock High 
School.  She has one sister and three stepbrothers.  In her 
spare time, she likes to go fishing and do art projects.  She 
has worked in the dietary department for one year and the 
best thing about working here is talking to the residents and 
hearing their stories and working with Linda.  

Thank you, Maddie, for everything you do for us.

Maddie Bourg


